
A statewide volunteer run organiza-

tion providing education, infor-

mation, advocacy and support to 

those living with myasthenia gravis 

(MG), a neuromuscular disease, and 

other myasthenic syndromes. 

We also provide opportunities to stay 

connected in-person and online with 

others living with MG. 

Our Board of Directors consists of 

patients, caregivers, neuromuscular 

specialists and other medical profes-

sionals who volunteer their time and 

talents to serve the MG community. 

Need one on one support? We have a 

peer to peer telephone support pro-

gram called MG Friends.  

Want to join us? Come to any in-

person or online meeting. Need a 

meeting closer to home? Contact us 

and let’s make that happen. 

We are here for you. 

MG Ohio 

9356 Asbury Lane 

North Ridgeville, OH  
44039 

www.mgohio.org 

mgohio@mgohio.org 

(216) 218-0477 

MG Ohio is 501(c)3 non-profit organization 



 

We are here to walk alongside 

and provide support to those 

diagnosed with myasthenia 

gravis (MG) or other myas-

thenic syndromes and their 

caregivers.  

Currently, have 3 in-person 

support groups meeting in the 

Greater Cleveland, Greater 

Columbus, and Greater Cincin-

nati areas. 

We also provide 2 online 

Zoom meetings a month and a 

weekly online Zoom chat room 

where patients can interact 

casually. 

We are hoping to expand our 

in person meetings to other  

areas in Ohio as the need 

arises. 

Our volunteer Support Group 

Leaders and MG Friends have 

undergone training and are 

well equipped to handle the 

running of their respective 

groups and programs. 

We are always looking for 

people willing to help. Contact 

us for more information about 

how to help in your area. 

events, and current clinical trials 

pertaining to MG. There is also a 

monthly Ask the Expert column 

which provides info and tips 

about living well with MG.  

We hold regular 

awareness events and help pa-

tients advocate for themselves 

as they navigate through com-

plex medical and insurance sys-

tems. We are part of a Global 

Advocacy Council that meets with 

other MG organizations across 

the globe to bring awareness and 

advocacy for this rare disease.   

Spending fun time 

together and building a commu-

nity is also important to us. We 

plan several fun events and cas-

ual meet ups throughout the 

year. We’ve had ice cream so-

cials, brunches, clam bakes, and 

boat & train rides to mention a 

few. Friends and family are al-

ways welcome at our events. 

 

We provide educational materials 

about the latest treatments, 

medications, emergency man-

agement, dental considerations, 

MG & pregnancy, and contra-

indicated drugs that are im-

portant to know about for those 

with MG. 

MG Ohio holds in-person patient 

educational conferences and 

online presentations on topics 

that are of interest to those living 

with MG and their caregivers. We 

have several neuromuscular 

specialists who serve on the MG 

Ohio Board of Directors. They  

regularly provide these presenta-

tions and are often available for 

Q & A sessions afterward.  You 

can view past presentations at 

www.mgohio.org. 

MG Ohio News is published 

monthly  providing the latest 

news on MG Ohio meetings, 


